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Good morning Senator Dill, Representative Nadeau and members of the Inland Fisheries and 

Wildlife Committee. I am Francis Brautigam, Fisheries Director at the Department of Inland 

Fisheries and Wildlife, speaking on behalf of the Department, supporting the intent of L.D. 695 

to limit the presence of soft plastic lures and hooks in Maine waters.  

The Department appreciates the concerns expressed by the bill’s sponsor, and proposes an 

alternative approach to explore strategies to limit the presence of soft plastic lures and 

noncorrosive hooks in Maine waters.  To address stated concerns, the Department proposes a 

broader stakeholder discussion that will consider both regulatory and outreach strategies.  This 

effort would greatly benefit from input provided by a stakeholder work group process.  Such a 

process would also minimize unintended consequences of any statutory or regulatory 

recommendations.  The Department would request that the committee hold over LD 695 until the 

next session to provide sufficient time to explore opportunities and address any unintended 

consequences.  If supported, the Department would present recommendations to this committee 

in February of 2020.   

I would be glad to answer any questions at this time or during the work session. 

 


